
PLEASE DO NOT REPOST THIS PUBLICLY, on social media or a website, but

welcome to share this content in church bulletin, on church boards, and with

trusted friends interested in praying for the ministry and I. 

I arrived Mexico City safely.  God is gracious.  The airline upgraded me to

business class without cost.  I had more space and quiet environment to rest.  I

appreciated the help from my teammates, Victor & Betty to do grocery shopping

for me, so that I stayed in my place for two weeks in quarantine with food.  After

completion of the isolation, I went to my favourite restaurant to enjoy my

favourite dish, mojarra to celebrate my comeback.  Thank you very much for

your prayer for my trip & quarantine.

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



I am grateful I spent time in the park with these two ladies (sister Z & her friend

C (L) & their kids.  This is my first time to meet C and her son.  Her family came

to Mexico City on April.  They will leave on early January because her husband

is relocated to their hometown and her son will go to school.  They lived in

Europe & Latin America because of her husband's work.  She has good

impression on Christianity after she met a Christian couple in Eastern Europe.

 She is impressed by their testimony.  She asked why they devoted their life to

Christian faith and served her family & others voluntarily. 

 

 

 



I am grateful to celebrate Christmas with some IWs' families.  I had wonderful

time with them although we wore masks and kept proper distance.  2020 is full

of challenge but I am thankful I can serve with them in Mexico City together.

PRAYER

[1]  Mexico is still in high peak of the pandemic.  Hospitals are occupied over

78%.  The government encourages people to Stay home and No party.  Pray for

the leadership of the government and frontline workers.  Pray for local

Christians have wisdom & strength to share the Good News during the pandemic.

  

[2]  C and her family will move back to their hometown on January 2nd.  Pray

for safe trip and she will continue to seek the Truth.

[3]  Pray for wisdom for me to connect people during the pandemic.  

[4]  Pray for Chinese team to rest during Christmas, reflect what we learnt this

year & plan for the ministry in 2021.  

I like to thank you for walking with me in this year to serve Mandarin speaking

Chinese Professionals in Mexico City.  It is not easy to Pray & Support Global

Advance Fund during the pandemic. This is December financial update from Rev.

Dr. David Hearn (https://vimeo.com/491221745).  Thank you for your commitment

& sacrifice for the kingdom of God!  May God open our eyes to see His work and

continue to serve together in 2021! 
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Contact information in Mexico City:  

Email: Anne.Louie@hostedsys.ca

Skype: anne.louie

Internet phone: 416-642-9555  

Your Friend,  

Anne Louie
Developing relationships that produce transformational movements expressed
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through kingdom communities among the most spiritually neglected in Latin
America and the Caribbean.  

I am serving with Victor & Betty to plant Mexico City Chinese Alliance Church in
Santa Fe.  
If you want to support me and the ministry, please go to the
link https://www.canadahelps.org/en/dn/37097
Step 1: Fill out "Donation Details"
Step 2: Fill out "Donor & Tax Receipt Information"  
Step 3: Fill out "Payment Information"  
Step 4: Fill out "Dedication Information" (if necessary)
Step 5: Click "Complete Donation Now"
 
Funding Needs:

Anne's Support (it is Global Advance Fund which allows me to serve in
Mexico)
Anne Louie's Work fund (pay for ministry expense that is not covered
by Mexico City Chinese Alliance Church fund)  
Anne Louie's Outfit Fund (basic needs for setting up my home in Mexico
City)  
Anne Louie's Car fund (pay for major car maintenance)
Mexico City Chinese Alliance Church (help us to plant Chinese church in
Santa Fe)
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